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NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER NENE  
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    26 June 2023 – Until Further Notice 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   All Sites  
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS:  

With the recent onset of warmer weather our sites have seen an increase in 
public gatherings.  However, we have also experienced a rise in vandalism 
and anti-social behaviour alongside this. 

The Environment Agency would appreciate your support with instances of 
anti-social behaviour and ask that the Police are contacted for this reason 
and such behaviour reported.  The more calls they receive from the public 
alerts them to the importance of the need of potential patrols or further 
measures. 

However, should the site also be damaged we request that as well as 
contacting the Police, you call the Environment Agency also to report the 
damage for us to enable a repair to be carried out. 

Thank you for your support in keeping our sites pleasant places to be.  Your 
calls to the Police help us to have a louder voice when dealing with instances 
of anti-social behaviour and damage at our sites. 

For further information, please contact the Environment Agency on 03708 
506506 between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways 
team in the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area.   

 

Katherine Briscombe 

Waterways Manager  

26 June 2023 
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